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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – April 6th 2022 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Wednesday 6th of April.  

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Healthy Eating  
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Important maintenance work which took place recently included power washing of all the school 

grounds and exterior of the school. Marie thanked Seán Eusatce for organising these important 

maintenance and health and safety works in our school recently.  

 

The School’s Covid-19 response plan was discussed. The school will close at 3.00pm for all classes 

1st – 6th in Term 3.   

 

The Board commended our Parents’ Association for the Bob a Job Fundraiser and the substantial 

amount raised for school resources.  

 

On behalf of the Board, Marie thanked and complimented the children on the recent Spring Cleanup 

of the local community and roads.  

 

The Board commended the staff, pupils and parents on the success of the recent fundraisers for the 

Ukraine Crisis and World Autism Day. The Board complimented the school on the celebration of 

World Down Syndrome Day.  

 

The Board wished well, all involved with the upcoming Remembrance Fun Run and Walk for Tadhg 

Lynch.  

 

The next meeting will take place in May.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


